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February 12, 1991

Larry Lamers

Maxtor Corporation

211 River Oaks Parkway
San Jose, CA 95134

RE: X3.131, Small Computer Systems Interface (SCSI-II)

Dear Larry:

I have received a copy of the letter sent to Beth Somerville from Jean-Paul Emard
concerning the withdrawal of ¥X3.131. If you need any assistance incorporating
material from my initial edited text into the committee's revised text, I would
be happy to help. Bob Hager is also available to assist with any electronic text
concerns. My number is 212-642-4919, and Bob's number is 212-642-4917.

We appreciate the time and effort the committee has put into this project, and we
would like to help bring it to completion.

Sincerely,

‘( ' "‘/ :.\ . ,/ . /
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Kristine M. Gonda

Associate Editor
Publications

cc: Jean-Paul Emard, John Lohmeyer, Mary Clare Lynch, Bob Hager
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